Keely, Jean

From: Adams, Jerome (DOT) <jerome.adams@state.mn.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:19 AM
To: Bill Patracek - City of Lexington (bplexington@comcast.net); Craig Schlichting

(Craig.Schlichting@newbrightonmn.gov); Diane Hankee (DHankee@wsbeng.com); Don
Peterson (don.peterson@ci.mounds-view.mn.us); Marc Culver
(marc.culver@cityofroseville.com); Michael Grochala (michael.grochala@ci.lino-
lakes.mn.us); Nyle Zikmund (nyle.zikmund@ci.mounds-view.mn.us); Keely, Jean

Cc: Lindeberg, Mark (DOT); Nelson, Mark B (DOT)
Subject: SP 6284-180 I35W noise wall logos for review
Attachments: sp6284-172_noise wall aes_draft.pdf
Categories: Immediate Action

Finally, the noise wall logos are ready for review. I'm sending this only to the Cities that get the logos: Roseville, New
Brighton, Mounds View, Blaine, Lexington, and Lino Lakes.

Please review and let me know if you like your logo. Send me a response if you accept or reject your logo. Again, these
will be installed at 100% MNDOT cost.

I was thinking one per wall. Though Mounds View might get two on the one wall that wraps around the corner of 135W
and US 10, one facing each highway. There is one wall that will get one Lexington logo and one Blaine logo.

@Bill: I'm wondering if we should delete the “thing” at the feet of the Minuteman. | think it’s supposed to be a plow. I'm
not sure it comes out well as a 2D silhouette. What do you think?

Jerome Adams, PE, PMP
MNDOT

1500 Co. Rd. B2
Roseville, MN 55113
Office: 651-234-7611
Cell: 651-775-5069




